EX137.

JOINT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE - 17 FEBRUARY 2015
FLEXIBLE WORKING POLICY

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood
Services presenting a revised Flexible Working Policy for approval.

A Flexible Working Policy, aimed at ensuring a consistent approach to the
management of flexible working options was considered by the Joint Consultative
Committee on 12 November 2014 (ref JCC29). As part of its deliberations the
Committee sought further information on Voluntary Reduced Working Time
requests. The Committee reconsidered the Policy together with the information
requested at its meeting on 17 February 2015 (ref JCC38). The Committee agreed to
amend the draft Policy, in regard to temporary part-time working arrangements and
referred the amended Policy to the Executive for consideration.

Decision
The Executive agreed the adjusted Flexible Working Policy and its immediate
implementation.



